
  

After the Harvest service on Thursday 10th October, Peter McCann, a CAFOD 
volunteer, led a workshop called “a zero hero” in Year 5. The theme of the 

workshop was climate change and the devastating effects this is having on our 
world. The children were given cards to sort into different categories:  things 
that cause climate change, effects of climate change and things that help to 

stop climate change. Once they had sorted the cards in pairs, they went through 
the definitions of words, for example, renewable energy and they then 

discussed which category they fitted into. 
 

Towards the end of the workshop, Peter encouraged the children to think about 
the term “net zero”. They had to create a small poster stating ways that they 

could try to reduce emissions. 
 

Year 5 had a thoroughly enjoyable workshop with Peter. 
 


